
Wrigley Mansion Closes for Renovations
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Summer is officially here! The historic Wrigley Mansion will be closed from June 18th – Sept. 11th. in order to spruce
up the property, and get ready for a spectacular new season.  The mansion will re-open the restaurant on
Wednesday, September 12th for lunch service and tours.  The first dinner service will resume on Thursday,
September 13th.  The award winning champagne brunch will start up again on Sunday, October 7th.

During this time, Wrigley Mansion is open for banquets and corporate events!  The catering/sales department will
be available during the summer to assist you in planning your special event, and helping you to create fabulous
memories!  The Wrigley Mansion is the premiere location for ANY event. For additional comments, please call
602.553.7390.
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